Jews for Justice's activities over the past three months have centred around the Crossrowis Crisis. However we have been involved in other activities.

## GENERAL:

- A successful housemeeting was held and we urge our membership to contact us if they would like to host futher such meetings. Please contact either Glen at 497274 or Derek at 478537.
- JFJ was involved in organising an interdenominational service to show solidarity and support for the refugees from Crossroads. Rabbi Franklin read a prayer at the service.
- Anton Richman addressed the Labour Zionist Conference on the topic "Attitudes to the Jewish Community in the Black Communities".
- Dur Chairperson, Jill Rosenfield, spoke at the Cape Council of the Jewish Board of Deputies' annual conference. She addressed the topic "The Jewish response to 1986" together with two other panelists, Rabbi Union and Mr I Pinshaw.

WEDNESDAY 10 SEPTEMBER 1986, 8.15 pm.

ALBOW CENTRE.

Shalom

JILL ROSENFIELD

PETER TOLLMAN

To those members who have not yet paid their membership fees.....

Jews for Justice can not run on fresh air alone, so I urge all those
members who have not paid their dues to do so as soon as possible.

MEMBERSHIP FEES.

Any donations will also be gratefully accepted.

Thank you

Jill Rosenfield.